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Mr. Paul Leduc

c¢/o Navarro

Las Flores 401-B
Tiacopac San Angel
Mexico 20, D.F.

MEXICO




10 rue du Dragon
75006 Paris

Tel: 222 7663
August 8, 1977

Mr. Paul Leduc
c¢/o Navarro

Las Flores 401-B
Tiacopac San Angel
Mexico 20, D.F.

Dear Mr. Leduc:

Yesterday I saw our old friend, Aline Davidoff, and she
mentionegZto me for the first time that she was a close friend
of yourffs and that she had seen a good deal of you in London
as well as Mexico. She also told me that you had been in
Paris - and to my alarm, she told me further that you had
written to me about five years ago when you were a pupil at
1.D.H.E.C, I suppose you will understand and appreciate
the reasons why I don't remember this. In any event, it does
seem to me a great pity that we don't get together for a lot
of reasons. In the first place, as colleagues we have much
to discuss, Perhaps, more importantly, we might be able to
clarify problems about VOLCANO. I hear things about you.

No doubt you hear things about me, Probably the only thing
that is true is that we're both passionately interested in
UNDER THE VOLCANO. Conceivably, there might be some way of
combining. I am, of course, in correspondence with Mrs. Lowry
and with Borja and previously with Echeverria. I continue
contact with Burton, etc, etc,

1 am about to start a picture in French and Spain, so
1 am more or less fixed to Paris as a central base at least
until October. Location shooting will take me to Normandy
and after to Barcelona. My address and telephone number,
temporarily, is as above,

Ygurs sincerely,

Ll (5294



